





March 19, 2017

Sample Czar PO Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036

To Whom It May Concern,

We are so very grateful for your generous gift to help our animals! Your \$100 donation will go directly to our programs and services designed to help animals in need within our community, and help us continue to raise the standard of care for our furry charges while they spend time with us.

On a personal note, I am especially touched and appreciative of the incredible act of love and kindness you have shown to our animals. Gandhi once said, "The greatness of a nation can be judged by the way its animals are treated." I believe this is true of people as well, and as such I believe your selfless giving to our animals is indicative of your decency.

If you have not already signed up to receive our e-newsletter, I encourage you to do so via our website at www.harfordshelter.org. It is a great way to learn about all of the exciting things going on, our upcoming events, and special announcements. You can also follow us on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram!

Thank you, from the bottom of our hearts, for giving so generously to help us fulfill our mission. You are truly a friend to the animals!

Best,

Jen Swanson
Executive Director

We verify that no goods or services were sent in return for this contribution. This letter will serve as an official tax receipt of your donation. Your gift is tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law.



February 13, 2017

Mr. Douglas Lowell Sample Czar Inc. 1850 Industrial St., Suite 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Mr. Lowell,

Thank you so much for your generous donation of \$100.00 to SHARE on 02/06/2017, on behalf of Terry and Jim Januzzo.

For 40 years, SHARE has provided support, information, and resources to women affected by breast and ovarian cancers. We believe no one should have to be alone on their cancer journey. Your gift makes it possible for us to encourage and empower women experiencing these diseases. SHARE provides crucial support by connecting women with survivors through our helpline and support groups and helps them take control of their health through our educational programs and webinars, all free of charge.

For updates, current news and information about our programs and services, please join our email list at <a href="https://www.sharecancersupport.org/share-new">www.sharecancersupport.org/share-new</a>, follow us on Twitter @SHAREing and like us on Facebook.com/SHARECancerSupport.

Sincerely,

Facqueline Reinhard Executive Director

Since you received no goods or services in consideration of this gift, your contribution is fully deductible to the extent allowed by law. This letter satisfies IRS requirements for documentation of tax-deductible contributions; we recommend that you retain it as proof of your contribution.

Rember

www.sharecancersupport.org Toll free Helpline: (844) ASK-SHARE



Sample Czar Inc P.O. Box 36156 Los Angeles, California 90036-0156

Thank you for your recent gift in support of Johns Hopkins.

Gift Details

Charitable contribution:

\$100.00

Date processed\*:

02/17/2017

Serial number:

G-17063812-JAND

Distribution of gift:

**Amount** 

Recipient (To benefit)

Designation

\$100.00

JH University (Gynecology &

Kelly's Angels Fund

Obstetrics)

\*Please note that this document reflects the date your gift was processed. You may wish to keep an additional personal record to reflect the calendar date that you made your gift. Please consult your tax advisor regarding methods of confirming the date of your gift.

Unless otherwise indicated above, no substantial goods or services were received in return for your gift. If you have any questions regarding this receipt, or to request a copy of the current annual financial statement for the Johns Hopkins University or the Johns Hopkins Health System, please contact the Office of Donor and Volunteer Engagement, 410-516-2832. Documents filed in accordance with the Maryland Charitable Organizations Act may be obtained from the Maryland Secretary of State. Charitable gifts made to Johns Hopkins University and Johns Hopkins Health Systems are subject to receipt, accounting and other gift policies approved by the respective institutions.

hanlyou



February 12, 2017

Douglas Lowell Sample Czar P.O. Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036

Dear Douglas,

Thank you so much for your donation of \$100 to support our patient services program. We appreciate your interest in – and support of – our efforts to reduce the incidence and mortality rates of ovarian cancer by empowering all women, and those who love them, to recognize the subtle symptoms, assess their risk and seek proper medical attention for the best outcome.

Our BEAT the BIG O campaign reached more than 100,000 women last year. Our collaboration with medical professionals through our RULE OUT! Ovarian Cancer Early Detection Project is making serious progress toward earlier detection. We won't give up until the day when ovarian cancer screening is a routine part of every woman's annual gynecologic exam.

When detected in its early stages, there is a 92% chance for a cure. However, 85% of diagnoses are not made until the disease has progressed beyond the ovaries and the relative five-year survival rate is only 45%. There is a lot of room for improvement.

We are very grateful for your support and hope you continue to take an interest in our activities. Please visit our website and LIKE our Facebook page for the latest information on how we are rising up against ovarian cancer.

Sincerely,

Jodie Shagrin Kavensky Founder/CEO

Kimberly Shagrin Buckley Vice Chair

Margaret Ortiz Secretary

Steve Landauer Treasurer

Patrice Bugelas Brandt Deborah Hantman Briggs "Elizabeth De Long Mary Jane Fleming LuAnn Haydon Anna Kyer Nicole Myslinski Gary Rowe Marie Rossman Jean-Marie Stephan, MD Melissa Wright

Advisory Board: Elizabeth Eagle Dr. Randall Oyer Jodie Shagrin Kavensky Founder/CEO

P.S. As a 501(c)3 charity, tax laws require us to notify you that this letter is the official acknowledgement of your gift. **Our tax ID number is 26-2976159**. Also, we are required to certify that you received no goods or services in consideration of this contribution; therefore, the full amount of your gift is tax deductible. Thank you!



January 31, 2017

Sample Czar Inc PO Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036

#### Dear Friends:

It is so inspiring to receive your donation. Thank you for your generous gift of \$75.00 to the AIDS Foundation of Chicago. You help AFC provide life-saving support to individuals in need. Through our leadership of Chicago's HIV service programs, we link clients to medical treatment, HIV prevention, housing and more.

We are thrilled to report that Chicago continues to reach major milestones in the fight against HIV: For the first time since 1990, there were fewer than 1,000 new HIV diagnoses in Chicago in 2014! Your investment in our programs and services supports our work to continue reducing this number.

Over the course of 2015, donors like you, helped AFC:

- Connect 5,480 people to equitable health care through our case management system, which is the largest of its kind in the U.S.
- Provide 1,307 vulnerable Chicagoans with supportive housing or emergency housing assistance that helped families stay in their homes through difficult times.
- Lead nationwide efforts on HIV as it relates to the Affordable Care Act, providing online trainings to 1,575 health care professionals.

There is still much work to be done. Last year, we unveiled *Positive Momentum*, an ambitious but focused strategic plan for 2016–2018. This plan identifies our strategic priorities to improve healthy equity, prevent new cases of HIV, serve as a knowledge and collaboration center and be a bold voice for change that mobilizes advocates to transform systems, policies and resources.

Please contact me at 312-922-2322 if you have any questions. Thank you for sharing our vision of a world in which people living with HIV and other chronic diseases will thrive, and new HIV infections are rare.

THAM TU'

Gratefully

John Peller President/CEO

P. S. For your tax records, please note that the AIDS Foundation of Chicago did not provide you with any goods or services in consideration of the donation acknowledged above.

200 WEST JACKSON BLVD. | SUITE 2100 | CHICAGO IL 60606 | TEL 312-922-2322 | FAX 312-922-2916 | AIDSCHICAGO.ORG | AIDSRUNWALK.ORG

Making Cancer History®

Office of the President

February 1, 2017

Mr. Douglas Lowell P.O. Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036

Dear Mr. Lowell:

Thank you for your generous support of The University of Texas MD Anderson Cancer Center. We're pleased to welcome you as a member of the Anderson Annual Fund Partners for 2016–2017.

Your recent contribution of \$100.00 dated December 2, 2016, entitles you to be recognized as a Century Club member. Enclosed is your personalized certificate of appreciation, which we hope you'll display with pride, just as we're proud to count you among this important and select group of people helping us transform cancer care.

As we capitalize on our many recent discoveries in genetics and molecular biology, personalized cancer therapy is becoming a reality. You're helping us achieve a new level of sophistication in cancer research that brings together teams of specialists in fields such as immunology, proton therapy and biomedical imaging.

You can be proud that such support has helped us earn our ranking as the No. 1 cancer hospital by U.S. News & World Report's "Best Hospitals" survey. MD Anderson has ranked as one of the nation's top two cancer hospitals since the survey began in 1990, and has ranked first for nine of the past 10 years. This institution is a true national resource that, for more than seven decades, has pioneered new ways to successfully treat and prevent cancer.

As an Annual Fund Partner, you're part of our ongoing mission to eliminate cancer. You're helping us find better ways to confront cancer through innovations and advancements. And most important, you're part of the hope that's become synonymous with MD Anderson. You're helping save lives, and you're our partner in Making Cancer History®. Thank you again.

Sincerely yours,

Ronald A. DePinho, M.D.

President

P.S. If you'd like to receive email communications from MD Anderson's Development Office, please send your email address to: giving@mdanderson.org.

MD Anderson now offers a monthly giving program for people who want to offer support year-round. Please visit our secure website at www.mdanderson.org/gifts, and click the "Give Now" button. Select the monthly giving option under the suggested gift amounts and complete your online donation.



Fistula Foundation 1922 The Alameda, Suite 302 San Jose, CA 95126-1430 408-249-9596 fistulafoundation.org

February 9, 2017

Sample Czar, Inc. PO Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036

Dear Friend,

I want to thank you, from the bottom of my heart, for donating to Fistula Foundation. Thanks to the generosity of people like you, I am happy to share that we are on track toward meeting our goal of providing 5,000 free fistula repair surgeries in 2017.

Your generous gift of \$100.00 was received on February 6, 2017 in honor of Tom Holle. Many of the women who wait for our help have suffered with fistula for years, even decades. Thanks to you, their wait for help is over.

You are helping us improving the lives of some of the poorest, most marginalized women in this world. Women like Christiana in Liberia, who became pregnant at the age of 16 only to lose her baby and develop fistula during a difficult labor. She then lost her fiancé, who could not stand the smell of her incontinence. Six years later, she received successful surgery from a Fistula Foundation partner, and was finally able to begin a new life, healed of the injury that had debilitated her for so long.

We know that for every woman like Christiana that we are able to treat, 50 more still suffer. That's why I am so grateful for your support. This healing would never be possible without people like you. Thank you for helping give a woman a new chance at life.

Thank you for honoring Tom!

Sincerely,

Kate Grant

Keti St

Chief Executive Officer

Please note: This letter serves as your tax receipt. As no goods or services were provided in exchange for your gift, it is fully tax deductible. We are a 501c (3) tax exempt organization and our EIN/Federal Tax Identification number is 77-0547201.



## Thank You For Your Gift to St. Jude!

Lexi leukemia

To charge your contribution to a credit card, please see reverse side.

#### ACMK17010300100406987118

Dear Friend,

Your generous gift of \$100 in December 2016 will help St. Jude Children's Research Hospital in our mission to save the lives of children like Liam. Precious Liam was diagnosed with a cancerous brain tumor. And St. Jude doctors placed him on a treatment plan of chemotherapy, surgery and proton therapy to try and save his life.

<u>Families like Liam's will never receive a bill from St. Jude for anything</u> -- not for treatment, travel, housing or food -- because <u>we believe all a family should worry about is helping their child live</u>. Your support gives hope to innocent children like Liam and Lexi, the little girl pictured above. Happy New Year and God bless your good heart.

For the children,

Marlo Thomas

501 St. Jude Place • Memphis, TN 38105 • 1-800-822-6344 • stjude.org



January 26, 2017

Douglas Lowell PO Box 36156 Los Angeles, California 90036

Dear Douglas,

On behalf of the Jackson Health Foundation and its Board of Directors, I would like to thank you for your 2016 contribution in support of Jackson Health System.

We are truly grateful for your support and generous donation. Your gift has played an important role in helping us provide quality health care services to all in our community. Because of your support, miracles continue to happen daily at Jackson Health System.

Thank you again for helping us save lives in 2016.

Sincerely,

Cory Witherspoon Vice President of Development Jackson Health Foundation

.....Tax Receipt .....

Jackson Health Foundation gratefully acknowledges the receipt of your giving

2016 Giving

\$ 100

CH3178-A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE (800-435-7352) WITHIN THE STATE. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE."

**Chairman**Dr. Rudolph Moise

Vice-Chairman Candido Viyella

Treasurer
Allison Weiss Brady

**Secretary** David A. Coulson, Esq.

Past Chairman Silvia Rios Fortun

President and CEO Keith R. Tribble

**Board Members** Joe Arriola Carlos Lopez-Cantera James Champion Mike Carricarte, Sr. Brenda Nestor Castellano Paul J. DiMare Abel Holtz Karen Jones Ed Joyce Janice Lipton Mariana Martinez Patrick J. McEnany Carlos Migoya Joanne Mitchell Dr. Shirley Press Chris Rilev Dr. Patricio Rossi Ana VeigaMilton

**Emeritus Board Member** Sandy Batchelor, Esq.

Maggie Villacampa Irene R. White

1501 NW North River Drive | First Floor | Miami, FL 33125
T: 305.585.GIVE (4483) | F: 305.324.5743 | www.jacksonhealthfoundation.org

## HOPE ON THE INSIDE

Tax ID: 75-2829515



## NEW ADDRESS PO Box 2105 Hurst, TX 76053

Phone No: 972-514-1520 http://www.TexasHopeLiteracy.com

January 30, 2017

PO Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Sample Czar Inc.,

Thank you for your generous support over the past year. It is because of donors like you that we are able to help those in need. Below is a list of your 2014 contributions to our organization.

Date

Gift Amount

08/18/2016

200.00

Total:\$200.00

We look forward to your continued support next year and sharing the organization's success with you in the future.

Sincerely,

Mia Green

Executive Director

mia J. Green

HOPE ON THE INSIDE



Office of the Treasurer

January 26, 2017

Mr. Doug Lowell PO Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Mr. Lowell,

On behalf of the Trustees of the University of Pennsylvania, I gratefully acknowledge your contribution. Your gift will help Penn advance its position as a leading academic, research and service institution.

The interest and support you have shown for Penn is a great source of pride for us. Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

MaryFrances McCourt

Vice President for Finance and Treasurer

C:CL	T C.		4:
Gift	Inio	rma	uon

Gift Date	Gift Type	Amount	Charitable Amount	Designation
01/23/2017	Credit Card	\$100.00	\$100.00	Cutaneous T-Cell Lymphoma Research Fund

Please retain this receipt for income tax purposes.

No goods or services as defined by the Internal Revenue Service have been provided by the University as a consideration for your making this gift.

Any questions regarding the tax deductibility of your donation should be addressed to your tax advisor.

Maximize your gift. For more information visit www.matchinggifts.com/uofpa.



# Parkinson Association of Northern California

Until there's a cure....hope and healing every day

January 25, 2017

Sample Czar Inc. PO Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036

To Whom It May Concern,

We received your generous donation of \$200.00 to the Parkinson Association of Northern California (PANC). We are very grateful for your support. On behalf of the Board of Directors and the Parkinson's community - thank you!

These donations will further PANC's mission to offer education for people with Parkinson's and caregivers about treatments, options and alternatives in dealing with Parkinson's disease, and to provide opportunities for individuals to make charitable contributions for research leading to optimal treatment and cures.

Specifically, your contribution funds PANC service to the Parkinson's community and our community at large as we:

- Connect with over 30 regional Support Groups
- Offer an Annual Educational Conference
- \* Host an exciting Website, www.parkinsonsacramento.org
- Publish a quarterly newsletter, The Parkinson Path
- Supplement Respite Care for those in need
- \* Facilitate quarterly meetings with medical professionals who care for people with Parkinson's disease.

Thank you for joining our work to make a difference for people with Parkinson's.

With Much Appreciation,

Mancy Bretz /cc

**Board President** 



273 Ninth Street San Francisco, CA 94103 tel 415.558.8669 fax 415.558.0684

HIV Health InfoLine 800.822.7422 HELP-4-HEP 877.435.7443 www.projectinform.org

January 18, 2017

Sample Czar, Inc. 1850 Industial St, Apt 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

We have received your \$25.00 donation, and we greatly appreciate your generosity. We are honored by your confidence in our programs and services, and grateful for your support as we advance our mission. Thank you very much!

Your decision to partner with us to fight the HIV/AIDS and hepatitis C epidemics helps us to lead the development of effective treatments with the ultimate goal of a cure for both viruses, ensures that innovative prevention methods like Pre-Exposure Prophylaxis (PrEP) and Treatment as Prevention (TasP) become widely available, and that health care services are culturally sensitive, highly effective, and affordable to everyone. Project Inform is also highly respected for creating and disseminating quality HIV and hepatitis C treatment and prevention information in English and Spanish. We are very excited to let you know that, with funding from the State of California, we will soon launch a statewide PrEP text and chat information service as an integral addition to our arsenal of educational tools.

Access to lifesaving medications is a major issue today, as pharmaceutical companies escalate the cost of vital drugs for a variety of diseases, and many insurers refuse to pay for them. Project Inform is working extensively to bring greater reason and responsibility to drug pricing, while also making sure that insurers are providing access to HIV and hepatitis C medications for all who need them. Your gift allows us to fight for patients in this battle between these major institutions.

We began our work in 1985 and we'll continue to fight HIV and hepatitis C until these epidemics come to an end. If you should ever have any questions or comments about Project Inform, please call Philip Walker at (415) 558.8669 Ext. 206 or email pwalker@projectinform.org

Sincerely yours,

tona

Dana Van Gorder Executive Director your apport. Thank you and

Thank you for your contribution of \$25.00 on 1/18/2017. No goods and services were received for this contribution. Project Inform is a tax exempt organization as described in Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code; EIN 94-3052723.

Printed on recycled paper with soy-based ink.



Statement Date 01/05/2017

Sample Czar, Inc. 1850 Indurtrial St., Apt. 514 Los Angeles CA 90021

Dear Sample Czar, Inc.,

Thank you for your recent donation. We've included a detail of your donations from 01/01/2016 to 12/31/2016 in this letter. Your total gifts during this time are \$200.00.

Payment Method	Payment Number	Description	Amount	Date
Check	6300	Event Underwriting: Alive	200.00	11/17/2016
Total			\$200.00	

<sup>&</sup>quot;And my God will meet all your needs according to the riches of His glory in Christ Jesus." Philippians 4:19

Sincerely,
CENTRAL MARYLAND YOUTH FOR CHRIST, INC

	Support Response PLEASE ENTER AMOUNT ENCLOSED		
	Pledge Payment: \$		
	Other Support: \$		
Total Enclosed:	\$		

Per IRS Regulations, we hereby state that no goods or services were received in exchange for this donation. CENTRAL MARYLAND YOUTH FOR CHRIST, INC is a 501(c)3 corporation. Our tax ID is 31-1755440.



# Official Donation Receipt for Income Tax Purposes

## **RECEIVED FROM:**

Sample Czar Inc. 1850 Industrial St. Apt. 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021 US

Date of gift: 12/5/2016

Date of Issue: February 02/01/2017

Location Issued: Toronto

Advantage Issued: None

Eligible Amount for tax purposes: \$ 265.279999999997

Thank you for your support of Answering T.T.P. (Thrombotic Thrombocytopenic Purpura) Foundation. Charitable Registration # 84600 4802 RR0001.

We are very fortunate to count you among our family of supporters. Thank you for believing in our efforts to provide TTP education, support and research. Together we will answer TTP with a cure.

SBKedatsty

Sydney Kodatsky Chair

For more information on registered charities, please visit www.cra-arc.gc.ca/charities

Helping to Improve the Prognosis for All TTP Patients
Answering T.T.P. (Thrombotic Thrombocytopenic Purpura) Foundation
22 Prince George Dr., Toronto, ON M9A 1Y1 Canada | 416 792 4656 | AnsweringTTP.org



January 26, 2017

Mr. Douglas Lowell President Sample Czar, Inc 1850 Industrial St Apt 514 Los Angeles CA 90021

Dear Douglas,

We gratefully acknowledge receipt of your donation in the amount of \$50.00 to support the work of Test Positive Aware Network (TPAN) which we received on 1/17/2017.

TPAN began in 1987 when the agency's founder gathered 16 HIV-positive people together to talk about their personal experiences, exchange ideas and information, and provide to and accept support from one another. The agency's mission since that time has been to empower people living with HIV through programming, support services, information dissemination and advocacy. TPAN also provides services to the broader community to increase HIV knowledge and sensitivity and to reduce the risk of infection.

Your generosity will help TPAN to continue providing culturally competent and specialized services and programs. We could not continue to provide the scope of services that we do without the support of individuals such as yourself.

Again, thank you for your commitment to TPAN, our mission, and our clients.

Sincerely,

Patti Capouch

Chief Executive Officer

Douglast Thank you so much for
your donaha to
support our work.
It is approcrated.

Test Positive Aware Network is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization and acknowledges that no goods or services were provided to you in return for your contribution. This letter is your receipt and should be kept with your tax credit records.



December 19, 2016 Member ID: 13498154

Sample Czar Inc Apt 514 1850 Industrial St Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Founder,

Thank you for your recent gift of \$200 on December 12, 2016! The ASPCA works every day to save animals' lives, and we could not do it without your generosity. Each contribution to the ASPCA means aid for homeless, neglected and abused animals all over the United States.

In January, the ASPCA assisted in the rescue of 700 neglected animals from The Haven, a self-described animal rescue in Raeford, NC. 700 animals—including dogs, cats and horses—were removed from filthy kennels, cages and outdoor pens on the sprawling 122-acre property. At this unlicensed facility, many of the animals were suffering from untreated medical issues, open wounds and emaciation. For nearly two months, dedicated responders cared for these animals at the ASPCA's temporary shelter, providing medical assessments, behavioral enrichment and muchneeded attention. Then in March, we received the greatest news: they were ready for adoption. In just two days, every single adoptable cat and dog found a home.

Without you none of this would be possible. Thank you for not only being a member but a friend of the ASPCA. I hope you'll reach out with any questions, including details on exclusive Subaru VIP offers just for our Founders! You can reach us at (212) 876-7700, ext. 4511 or by email at founder@aspca.org. We can be there for them, because we know that you are here for us.

Sincerely,

Valerie Vierengel

Director, Founder's Society

Your entire contribution may be deductible for federal income tax purposes because the ASPCA provided no goods or services as consideration, in whole or in part for your contribution.

The ASPCA federal tax identification number is 13-1623829. Please retain this acknowledgment for your records.

You could double or even triple your gift! Contact us at matchinggifts@aspca.org or by ext. 4376

Follow the ASPCA on Facebook® at facebook.com/ASPCA and on Twitter® at twitter.com/ASPCA



twitter >

Make Pet Adoption Your First Option® and urge all those you know to do the same.

PARKINSON'S RESOURCE ORGANIZATION

WORKING SO NO ONE IS ISOLATED BECAUSE OF PARKINSON'S

January 27, 2017

Mr Douglas Lowell
Sample Czar
1850 Industrial Street, Ste 514
Los Angeles, CA 90021

Re: For donation received January 24, 2017

Dear Douglas,

Thank you so much for your special and generous donation of \$200.00 to Parkinson's Resource Organization. Your contribution helps make the Parkinson's world a better place and is appreciated by so many.

Your donation represents a vote of confidence in the value of our ceaseless efforts in helping people affected by Parkinson's, especially the families, in coping with this progressive and incurable disease.

We invite you to frequently check our website <u>www.parkinsonsresource.org</u>. If you haven't already done so, become a member, which is currently FREE. Also, please check out the new <u>WELLNESS VILLAGE</u> section of our website which is becoming the Parkinson's world "one-click" virtual Resource Center.

Contributions, such as yours, enable us to strengthen and expand our efforts to assure that no one affected by Parkinson's feels isolated or inadequately informed. Our support groups and newsletters are a virtual part of such efforts.

Your entire donation should be tax deductible as no goods or services were provided to you.

We deeply appreciate your support. Please take good care!

Sincerely yours,

lø Rosen.

Founder & President

JR/sp

/ParkinsonsResourceOrganization

[] /ParkinsonsPRO



www.aarda.org

A nonprofit association bringing a national focus to autoimmunity, the major cause of chronic diseases

December 28, 2016

Doug Lowell Sample Czar Inc. 1850 Industrial St., Suite 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Doug:

Thank you for your recent kind and generous donation of \$100.00 to the Autoimmune Diseases Association.

As you may know, autoimmune diseases affect one in every five Americans, yet the public remains in the dark regarding autoimmunity. The Autoimmune Diseases Association is dedicated to bringing about a national focus on all autoimmune diseases, as well as supporting research into the cause and cure of autoimmunity.

Individual support is very important to us. We rely on the support of friends like you to continue our work toward our goals.

I would like to let you know that AARDA has a tribute program to honor special occasions, memorials, and special thanks. Please consider AARDA when making a tribute donation. For your convenience, we have enclosed an envelope.

Thank you for your active support.

Injenio T. Late

Best wishes,

Virginia T. Ladd

President and Executive Director

AARDA is a 501(c)(3) non-profit corporation. Your gift is tax deductible to the extent provided by the law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your donation. Retain this letter for tax purposes.



January 9, 2017 Member ID: 13498154

Sample Czar Inc Apt 514 1850 Industrial St Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Founder,

Thank you for your recent gift of \$100 on December 23, 2016! The ASPCA works every day to save animals' lives, and we could not do it without your generosity. Each contribution to the ASPCA means aid for homeless, neglected and abused animals all over the United States.

In January, the ASPCA assisted in the rescue of 700 neglected animals from The Haven, a self-described animal rescue in Raeford, NC. 700 animals—including dogs, cats and horses—were removed from filthy kennels, cages and outdoor pens on the sprawling 122-acre property. At this unlicensed facility, many of the animals were suffering from untreated medical issues, open wounds and emaciation. For nearly two months, dedicated responders cared for these animals at the ASPCA's temporary shelter, providing medical assessments, behavioral enrichment and muchneeded attention. Then in March, we received the greatest news: they were ready for adoption. In just two days, every single adoptable cat and dog found a home.

Without you none of this would be possible. Thank you for not only being a member but a friend of the ASPCA. I hope you'll reach out with any questions, including details on exclusive Subaru VIP offers just for our Founders! You can reach us at (212) 876-7700, ext. 4511 or by email at founder@aspca.org. We can be there for them, because we know that you are here for us.

Sincerely,

Valerie Vierengel

Director, Founder's Society

Your entire contribution may be deductible for federal income tax purposes because the ASPCA provided no goods or services as consideration, in whole or in part for your contribution.

The ASPCA federal tax identification number is 13-1623829. Please retain this acknowledgment for your records.

You could double or even triple your gift! Contact us at matchinggifts@aspca.org or by ext. 4376

Follow the ASPCA on Facebook® at facebook.com/ASPCA and on Twitter® at twitter.com/ASPCA



twitter\*

Make Pet Adoption Your First Option® and urge all those you know to do the same.



Dear Douglas,

On behalf of LongHouse Reserve, I would like to thank you for your recent contribution.

We are very grateful for your generosity and support of our organization.

With best regards,

Matko Tomicic
Executive Director

April 19, 2017

Douglas Lowell Sample Czar P.O. Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

mt:js

LHR received ch#0015579784 in the amount of \$100 on April 18, 2017. LongHouse Reserve is a non-profit, tax-exempt organization chartered in the State of New York. As no goods or services were received in exchange for this contribution, it is tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law under section 501 (c) (3) of the Internal Revenue Code of the United States.



April 28, 2017

Sample Czar PO Box 36158 Los Angeles, CA 90036-0158

### Dear Sample Czar:

Thank you for your generous gift to the Medical University of South Carolina Foundation. Private gifts have played a vital role in helping us build a health care center that is world-class in every respect. Specifically, they have empowered us to:

- Build state of the art facilities
- o Enhance academic programs
- o Strengthen and expand our patient care services
- o Recruit and retain the most talented caregivers, educators and researchers
- o Explore new treatments and cures for diseases such as cancer, heart disease and others

In short, your gifts are helping us raise the standard of health – one student, one patient and one discovery at a time. With your continued support, we are confident that the Medical University will make great strides in its future educational, patient care and research endeavors. Again, thank you for all you do on our behalf. Please retain this document for tax purposes as the Medical University of South Carolina Foundation is a 501(c) (3) tax-exempt charitable organization; Federal Tax ID# is: 57-6028985.

With warm regards,

Thomas P. Anderson Chief Executive Officer

Cilier Executive Officer

761871

4/27/2017

Children's Hospital Fund

\$100.00

Generously provided as a tribute to: Ms. April Goethe We will notify the requested individual(s) of your generosity

Please address inquiries to the Medical University of South Carolina Foundation at (843) 792-2678. The IRS asks that we inform you that no goods or services were received in return for the contribution listed above.



April 18, 2017

Douglas Lowell 1850 Industrial Street, Apt. #514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Douglas,

Thank you for your donation of \$ 400.00, received on April 15, 2017. I wanted to let you know how much your thoughtful gift is appreciated. Because of you, we will be able to fund 4 new research projects this year. Additionally, we will begin to enroll patients in our patient registry. We feel that the data collected from the registry will stimulate new research.

For the next few years our primary goal will be to control these diseases and halt progression. To accomplish this we are initiating a progression marker project. This endeavor will help us understand the markers of disease progression. This will lead to interventions and will ensure patients don't convert from ET or PV to MF or AML.

Another project we have started will help understand more about interferon. We know it works for some patients and not others. Understanding more about how it works will lead to its' approval for MPN patients. Currently, it is prescribed "off-label". This leads to problems not only with treatment, but insurance coverage.

Our work could not happen without contributions from the MPN patient population and their friends and families. Thank you.

Yours truly,

Robert Rosen Chairman Robert Rosen

Chairman

Barbara Van Husen

President

Felisse Sigurdson

Vice President

David Boule

Treasurer

JoAnn Mason

Secretary

Jennifer Bealer

Directo

Stephanie Cindric

Director

Robert Cohen

Director

Molly Guy

Director

Robert Horwitz

Director.

Sam Klepper

Director

Ed Ogunro

Director

David Ricci

irector

Jeff Shier

Director

Bruce Siede

Director

180 North Michigan Avenue, Suite 1870 • Chicago, IL 60601 • office: 312.683.7243 • fax: 312.332.0840 • mpnresearchfoundation.org

## Thank You For Your Gift to St. Jude!



I'm enclosing my extra gift of \$\_\_

To charge your contribution to a credit card, please see reverse side.



Hannah leukemia

ANNK17020100500406987116

## Dear Friend,

Your generous gift of \$100 in February 2017 will help St. Jude Children's Research Hospital in our mission to save the lives of children like precious 5-year-old Bella. Bella was diagnosed with neuroblastoma -- a cancerous tumor -- when she was just 2 years old, and St. Jude doctors placed her on a treatment plan that included chemotherapy, antibody treatments and surgery to remove the tumor to try and save her life.

<u>Families like Bella's will never receive a bill from St. Jude for anything</u> -- not for treatment, travel, housing or food -- because <u>we believe all a family should worry about is helping their child live</u>. Your support gives hope to innocent children like Bella and Hannah, the little girl pictured above. Thank you for helping St. Jude work to save children's lives.

For the children,

Marlo Thomas

P.S. Please accept the enclosed notepad, featuring our children's artwork, for all that you do for the girls and boys of St. Jude. I am truly grateful to have your support.

501 St. Jude Place • Memphis, TN 38105 • 1-800-822-6344 • stjude.org

# **DCAWS**

Dent County Animal Welfare Society 5358 S. Hwy. 19 P.O. Box 565 Salem, MO 65560



4/15/17

Dear Sample Czar,

Thank you thank you for the donation. It will, of course, be used to care for the dogs and cats under our protection until homes are found for them. We are very appreciative of your support. The Henkes had told me about this; they are very good friends to have arranged this.

Charlotte White, Director

573-729-5612 topaz3@embargmail.com





May 7, 2017

Sample Czar, Inc. PO Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

To Whom It May Concern:

The Metastatic Breast Cancer Network (MBCN) acknowledges and thanks Sample Czar, Inc. for its donation of \$100.00 to our organization on June 15, 2016.

MBCN's mission is to educate, empower and advocate for women and men living with metastatic breast cancer. We do this through patient conferences, our website. informational publications, social media and support of breast cancer research. Our voice is present at scientific meetings and conferences to advocate for treatments to extend the lives of metastatic patients.

Your donation will be used to fund much needed research specifically focused on metastatic breast cancer. According to a 2014 study by the Metastatic Breast Cancer Alliance, metastatic focused research made up only 7% of the \$15 billion invested in breast cancer research from 2000 to 2013 by major governmental and nonprofit funders. Yet, breast cancer is the second leading cause of cancer death for women in the U.S.

The Metastatic Breast Cancer Network is a tax-exempt organization under Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. The entire gift is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. MBCN has not provided goods or services in exchange for this donation. Please retain this letter for your tax records.

With this support, MBCN funds research that helps people live longer until a cure can be found. Thank you again for your kind donation.

Sincerely,

Shirley A. Mertz

President

Metastatic Breast Cancer Network

Shirley a. Merty